
 
   25 March 2025  

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

LEAVERS HOODIES  

We are organising 2025 Leavers Hoodies as a unique memento for our Year 6 children to 

remind them of their time at Haughton School. Leavers Hoodies have become so popular as 

the children like to wear them on their last few weeks in school. 

The 2025 Leavers Hoodies will be red, have the Haughton school logo on the front and ‘2025 

Leavers’ on the back, example shown below: 

 

 

All sizes and prices are on the MyClothing website.  All orders need to be placed and paid for 

online via the website please before 30 April 2025.  The link is: 

https://myclothing.com/collections/haughton-school-12945 

Delivery will be within 7 days of ordering and all orders will be delivered to Haughton 

School. 

If you have any questions or queries, please drop us a message at 

haughtonschoolptfa@gmail.com  

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Friends of Haughton PTFA 
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